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Amy Dibble

From: Catherine Krall <cathyewelch@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 1:50 PM
To: Planning Department
Subject: Notice of Coos County Public Land Use Hearing

This Message originated outside your organization. 

We are owners of property located directly across from the acreage included in Winter Lake Phase III. 
Expansion of the project will further exacerbate the mosquito problem making it impossible for 
Coquille residents to enjoy any outdoor activities from the beginning of August and into fall of the 
year.  It is our position that no further expansion should be taken until the mosquito problem that was 
created by the first part of the project is resolved. 
 
John Krall 
Catherine Krall 
57926 Johns Dr. 
Coquille, OR 97423 
541-290-6255 


